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Board of Health Meeting

Monday, Nov 19, 2018

Call to Order
Pledge of Allegiance
Review and approval Oct meeting minutes
Health Officer’s Report
Old Business
a. Resolution to lend support to Radnor Ready for 100 Initiative
b. Resolution to BOC for West Nile Virus Management Search
New Business
a. Introduction of New BOH member Dr David Simmons
b. Discussion begins about Animal/Motor Vehicle safety
c. Update on Teen Sleep Times and the Radnor School Board
Announcements

Public Participation

Adjourn

The next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for Monday, December 17 at

5:30PM and will be held in the Radnorshire Room on the main level of the
Radnor Township Building.



